
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Castle Combe Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 5 November 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Following the problems again experienced at Japfest, several meetings with the 
organisers, Police, Highways and Circuit management are in course to ensure that next 

year’s event does not see a repetition. Good progress has been made to date. 

 

 

• We shall be applying for a new footpath along the B4039  to mitigate the danger to 
Whitegates residents especially young children. 
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Future Events/Dates for the diary 
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